
 

 

 

 

PSA Johannesburg Provincial Office: No need for cash to 

purchase your favourite PSA gear  
 

The PSA has heeded members’ calls to provide an electronic card machine so that they can purchase 

PSA corporate clothing. It became a problem for members wanting to purchase their favourite PSA 

clothing but did not have cash on hand. Members will now be able to swipe their bank cards, which is far 

more convenient. 

 

The Provincial Office still has golf shirts, long sleeve V-neck T-shirts available that are on special offer 

and can be purchased from the Office. For more information, please contact Mari Lottering on (011) 718 

5400 or mari.lottering@psa.co.za. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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